Sent: 04 April 2023 13:31

To: Edward Hodgson; Planning Planning

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning

Subject: 2023/0004/P - 49/50 Cartwright Gardens (Change of Use): No Comment

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports
of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

2023/0004/P - 49/50 Cartwright Gardens (Change of Use): No Comment
Hello Edward,

The BCAAC has no comment to make on the above application.
The new owners seem open to engaging with the community and taking on suggestions in regards to
Conservation and Heritage. This application as submitted seems positive.

Kind regards,
Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC



